

May Newsletter



Chamber News

Thank you to everyone for attending our Spring Lunch and Learn on Friday, April 21st at Salamanders Restaurant in Kemptville. We enjoyed a fabulous lunch Sponsored by Kemptville Firewood and Brenda Ball from Hubbard & Company was our door prize winner, donated by Cathy Sheppard from Sheppard & Associates Ltd.

The NG Chamber also attended the 8th Annual North Grenville Economic Development Appreciation Breakfast where Dermid O'Farrell, owner of O'Farrell Financial Services was awarded the Harry Pratt Ambassador of the Year Award.

Member 2 Member Discounts

Become a part of the North Grenville Chamber and receive valuable discounts from other Members of the Chamber. Send us your discount offers to: info@northgrenvillechamber.com

Kemptville Firewood - 15% off Clothier Mills Inn - 10% your stay

Sheppard and Associates Ltd - 15%

Kemptville Insurance - 20% off Home and Auto

Dr. Carla L. Eamon - 15%

43 AutoWorks - 15%

IAE Automation - 5% off services only

Mr. Mozzarella - 10%

PropertyGuys.com Brockville (Leeds & Grenville) - 10%

RobThompson Group of Companies (Kemptville Suites) - 10%

Star Septic Pumping - \$20 off first Septic Pumping

Staples - 10%

To Be Continued - 10%

Tom Byrne - 10%

Grand & Toy - Up to 85% off quality office products,

as well as full support through an online user

Save the Date

June 1st, 2017 - The North Grenville Chamber will be hosting "Breakfast with the Mayor" from 7:30am - 9:30am at the New Rideau Restaurant, 7780 Merlyn Wilson Rd in Kemptville. To register for the Breakfast, please go to: https://www.eventbrite.com/o/the-north-grenville-chamber-of-commerce-13758971296

Cathy Sheppard, owner of Sheppard & Associates Ltd will be the main sponsor. The Agenda will be as follows:

- 7:30am 8:00am Networking
- 8:00am 8:30am Breakfast
- 8:30am 9:00am Introductions, Mayor's presentation
- 9:00am 9:30am Question & Answer period for the Mayor

June 3rd - To Be Continued is celebrating its expansion from 10:00am - 12:00pm at 207 Sanders St, Kemptville. Come out and ENJOY fun for the whole family!!!

June 29th - 2nd Annual Harry Pratt BBQ will be held at Tallman Truck Centre, 400 Colonnade Dr. Kemptville between 12pm - 2pm. Bring the whole family out for lunch and enjoy face painting, balloons and much more for the kids.

Chamber Member Highlights

















Get your business here! Become a member.

Space provided by

